
An Important Message for the Babies

Here’s an important message 
for the babies. 

We want you to know that when you 
are with us our job is to keep you safe. 

Whatever you need to do while you 
are here is ok.

If there is something that doesn’t feel 
right for you we’ll listen, and talk about 
that, then we’ll try to help you to feel 
better. We hope you and your grown 
up enjoy this space together. While 
you are here we hope we’ll all have 

some fun together. 
This is a safe place to share, learn from 

each other, and grow.If you need to cry, 
that’s ok too.

Our job as the big 
people is to be with you,
listening to you to try to 

understand what you might be 
feeling and need. We will always do our 

best to let you know what is 
going to happen next and we will ask your 

permission before we touch you. 
We will listen to you through the signs 

you show us; your sounds, 
movements, facial expressions, 

and gestures.

If you feel tired, 
it’s ok to sleep.

If you feel hungry, 
it’s ok to feed.
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